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Spring is here and the next phase of 
the Waverley Underpass project is well 
underway. 

Construction Work to Date
Vehicles and trains were successfully 
detoured around the project site in the fall 
of 2017.  Work on the rail bridge and pump 
station started this past winter and will 
continue throughout the summer of 2018.

Ongoing works include:

• Rail bridge

• Pump station

• Underground works on Taylor Avenue

Upcoming Works
From Spring to Fall of 2018 several 
areas within the project will be under 
construction, including:

• Twinning of Taylor Avenue from Lindsay 
Street to Waverley Street

• Intersection improvements at Wilkes 
Avenue and Waverley Street (continued 
from last year)

• Twinning of Hurst Way with connection 
to new Hurst Way extension through 
Parker Lands

Traffic will operate on the detour road 
throughout this phase. Please note that 
temporary lane and sidewalk closures will 
continue to occur during construction of the 
Waverley Underpass project.
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